
 

 

Updating Contact Details         14 June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It is important that the contact details we hold for your child are up to date.  
 
Please use Go4Schools to tell us about any changes to phone numbers, email, or address changes. Please refer to the 
attached guide.  
 
Should you have any problems, please email data@thehazeleyacademy.com  

Kind regards  

The Data Team 

1. Login: GO 4 Parents and Guardians (go4schools.com)  
 
2. Click my settings.  
 
3. Fill in the details and press send.  
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